
 

 

 

SpringRoots may close in the event of extreme weather.
of inclement weather, the director
a full or partial day.  

 We may also have delayed openings to give us time for snow removal, and to allow 
the staff time to shovel out and arrive safely. If the Centre is closed for the full day, an 
announcement will be made on the local radio stations, as well as an email sent b
6:00am.  

If weather causes us to close during the day, you will receive both an email and phone 
call, where your child must be picked up within the hour.
 
We understand that not all careers allow for snow days, and will do our best to open, 
however, if we feel that doing so puts or staff, or daycare families at risk, we will remain 
closed. 
 
 
Vanessa and The SpringRoots Team.
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